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JUNE 2012 – COMMUNITY EVENTS 

 

 

1. June 7 – Thursday – Chief Harry Lewis, RAD Racing Team / Stay on Track 
Community Outreach Event. 
 

2. June 16 – Saturday – Det. Dan Jones – Crime Watch Meeting – Pocono Farms. 
 
3. June 16 – Saturday – Det. Chris Boheim – Cabelas Day @ Pocono Manor. 
 
4. June 16 & 17 – Saturday & Sunday – Ofc Apgar and Ofc Petrucci – Warrior Dash. 
 
5. June 17 – Sunday – Det. Sciarillo, Cpl. Bray, Sgt. Vogt and Ofcs. Posluszny, Chaffee, 

Lutz, Eichler – Tpr Josh Miller 5K Run 
 
6. June 23 – Saturday – Det. Boheim and Ofc. Michaels – 100 Year Celebration of 

Tobyhanna Army Depot. 
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AUGUST 2012 – COMMUNITY EVENTS 
 
 

1. August 7 – Tuesday – Chief Harry Lewis spoke at A Pocono Country Place - 
National Night Out Event – Coolbaugh Township. 
 

2. August 7 – Tuesday – Pocono Mountain Regional Police Department – National 
Night Out at Blanche Price Park – Tobyhanna Township. 

 
3. August 25 – Saturday – Chief Harry Lewis – guest speaker at Blakeslee Community 

Center. 
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SEPTEMBER 2012 – COMMUNITY EVENTS 

 

 

1. September 29 – Saturday – Det. Chris Boheim, National Take Back Day 
 
 



From: Harry Lewis
To: Kathy Matisak
Subject: FW:
Date: Thursday, October 04, 2012 8:49:03 PM

 
 

From: Christopher Boheim 
Sent: Monday, October 01, 2012 12:39 PM
To: Harry Lewis
Subject:
 
Dear Chief Lewis,
 
This is to inform you that the department participated in the National Take Back Day on 9/29/2012.
This is the fourth time that the department has participated in this event. This year approximately
75 people dropped off old, unused, or unwanted prescription medications for disposal. The
feedback from the public was very positive about this service. Many remarked that the write the
day down on their calendar and that they save of prescription medications throughout the year.
 
In total approx. 100 lbs. of medications were collected at our site.
 
Respectfully,
 
Det. Christopher M. Boheim
Pocono Mountain Regional Police Department
2454 Rt 940
Pocono Summit, Pa 18346
(570)895­2400 Fax (570)895­2450
 

mailto:kmatisak@pmrpd.com
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NOVEMBER 2012 – COMMUNITY EVENTS 
 
 

1. November 14 – Wednesday – Det. Sgt. Ken Lenning - spoke at Northampton 
Community College’s OPEN house to Criminal Justice Students and Criminal 
Justice Club to educate approximately 80 people about crime scene. 
 

2. November 14 – Wednesday – Det. Sgt. Ken Lenning met with State Representative 
Mario Scavello in regards to writing and introducing legislature to correct an issue 
that has led to children being victimized in our jurisdiction.  He was accompanied by 
a mother of a victim child.  There are no provisions (laws) governing, directing or 
mandating private businesses (daycares, karate studios, churches, etc) to conduct 
background (clearances) on employees, volunteers or other persons interacting with 
children.   The subject is being researched and it is our hope that new legislation will 
be introduced and passed to correct this oversight.            
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